Pueblo County Pro Bono Project

Neighborhood Legal Call In Clinic
719-582-5200

Information Provided By
The Pueblo County Bar Association

When you call in you will 2022 DATES:

hear a message explaining
the clinic. Your call will June 16, July 14, August 18,

then be placed on hold for September 15, October 20,
the next available lawyer. and 1\.10V.ember 17
Your hold time should not |  TIME: 6:00 PM -7:15 PM

be more than 10-15
minutes. If you decide not Call: 719-582-5200

to hold you can hang up at

*Note this number is only active on the above dates*

any time.
Neighborhood Legal Clinics provide free legal information
during COVID that is informal, friendly and accessible by
phone.
As a firee community service, the clinics provide **Advanced appointments are not available.
information on a
wide variety of legal issues including Please call in between 6:00 and 7:15. Everyone who
but not limited to : calls in by 7:15 will be able to talk with an attorney.

divorce, child support and custody,
adoption, grandparent legal issues,
employment, landlord/tenant, debtor/creditor
problems, bankruptcy, consumer
affairs, wills, seal criminal records and
convictions, estate planning, and
probate

Colorado Legal Services Pueblo County Pro Bono Project
Serving Pueblo County



